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              Meeting held in Carradale Village Hall 
1st November 2018 

 
MINUTES   

Present: 
Ian Brodie (IB) (Treasurer), Eleanor Sloan (ES) (Secretary), Robert Strang (RS), Elaine Batchelor 
(EB), Ronnie Brownie (RB), Trish Collins (TC) 
 
In attendance – 
11 Members of the public  
PC Harper  
Robin Currie (RC), Alastair Redman (AR), Anne Horn (AH) 
 
1. Welcome 
At 7pm –Ian Brodie opened the meeting and welcomed the attendees.  
 
2. Apologies 
Apologies from Tommy McPherson  
                                              
3. Minutes of last meeting – 04/10/18 
No minutes were available from the meeting in October – ES was not in attendance at that 
meeting and the minutes were not recorded in an official manner. 
 
4. Declarations of Interest in any agenda items  
Trish Collins declared an interest in any items regarding Carradale Community Trust 
 
5. Treasurers report 
ES reported a balance of £1,310.25 as of 26 Sept 2018 
 
6. Planning  
The McGhies at the harbour have applied for a change of windows – no objections 
 
7. Saddell Signage 
Tommy was not at meeting but updated ES before meeting – ABC conducted a sight visit last 
week to both Saddell and Carradale playgrounds to discuss Playground signs –  
no other updates. 
 
8. Road signage  
Julian Green emailed IB and said that the signs have been ordered and will be installed in 
December.   
The Council are not happy with the delays and length of time this process has taken.   
Anne Horn said she will let ABC know that any more delays will be completely unacceptable. 
 
9. Bins – harbour – bay –new footpath 
Both bins – all councillors to chase up – especially the Bay one. 
RS asked who will now be moving the recycling as the company involved before have gone into 
liquidation – there is an alternative in place.  
EB reported that there is always lots of broken glass on the ground after the bins have been 
emptied and could it be removed by the removal company. 
 
RC told us that Stuart Clark visited the harbour area and spoke to the creelers about the waste 
that they are dumping and has organised for signs to this affect to be put up. 
 
10. New footpath 
Colin Burgess has said that the new path will be called Archie’s Path. 
 
11. Community Shop update  
There will be a public meeting on 7/11/18 at 7pm to discuss the next stages of the village shop 
possibilities. 
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12. Seneval update –  
Plans are in place and notices are up for information and any objections  
 
13. Bus shelters 
Ongoing. 
 
14. Playpark  
Work is now finished on the playpark.  
 
15. AOCB 
 

1. The street light at Port Righ is now lit.  
 

2. AW asked if the name Brackley Cemetery could be put on the sign on the B842, possibly 
funded from the Wind Farm Trust. 
He also said that the paths in the old cemetery are very overgrown – Councillors to take 
this forward  
RC said that laying new paths in the new part of the cemetery will start in the next 3 
weeks  
RC and IB will ask for an update on the cemetery actions points from ABC. 
AH to chase up tidying up of fallen gravestones. 

 
 
ITEM 
NUMBER  

WHO? ACTION 

9 All Councillors Bins at Carradale Bay 
13 Trish Bus shelter – ongoing  
15.2 All Councillors 

& IB 
Update on cemetery action points,  
Old overgrown paths  
Chase up repairing fallen gravestones 

 
 
16. Date of next meeting 

 
 
Next meeting will be 7pm – 06/12/2018 
 
At Carradale Village Hall 

    
Ian closed the meeting and thanked everyone for attending. 
 
 
There then followed a meeting of the East Kintyre Wind Farm Trust. 


